
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

VLUS STEM Night 2015 
 
Please join us on ​April 16​th​, 2015 from 5:15 - 7:00​ for our third annual STEM 
night. This is a night for all students and families to celebrate the science and math 
programs at Vassal Lane Upper School.  
 
The focus of this year’s STEM night will be ​higher order thinking​. Students and 
their families will engage in math and science experiences (together with STEM 
professionals and teachers) to think about how we use higher order thinking when 
solving problems. We hope that you and your scholar can come! 
 

 
 
Schedule of Events 

5:15 - 5:45:​ Welcome and Dinner in the Cafeteria (Pizza & Salad Provided!) 
5:50 - 6:20:​ STEM workshop Round 1* 
6:30 - 7:00:​ STEM workshop Round 2* 

 
*For each workshop round, families will be assigned to a classroom for either a 
math or science task.  Families who attend both rounds will participate in a 
math workshop and a science workshop. If you need to come late or leave 
early, you will participate in either a math or a science workshop. 

 
If you have questions or comments please contact Matt Dunkel: ​mdunkel@cpsd.us  
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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